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United States Golf Association Green Section Loses
Cunningham

It is with much regret that we are called upon .to announce the
resignation of Mr. George Cunningham, who severed his connection
with the United States Golf Association Green Section on December
15, 1927, to supervise two golf courses at Richmond, Va. Mr. Cun-
ningham entered the Green Section service in January, 1926, becom-
ing Executive Secretary, November 1, 1926. The loss of his assist-
ance in publication of THE BULLETINand his good judgment and
wise counsel along matters pertaining to the game of golf will be
keenly felt at this time. The Green Section wishes to take this op-
portunity to extend to Mr. Cunningham best wishes for success in
his new field of endeavor.

Annual Meeting of United States Golf Association Green
Section

The Annual Meeting of the United States Golf Association Green
Section was held in New York City at the Astor Hotel on January
6 and 7, the following program being presented. Mr. Findlay S.
Douglas, who is Vice-President of the United States Golf Association,
presided:

PROGRAM
January 6, 10 A. 1\1.

Opening Remarks. Chairman Findlay S. Douglas.
Annual Report of the Chairman of the United States Golf Association Green

Section. Mr. H. L. Westover, 'Vashington, D. C.
The Service Rendered by the United States Golf Association Green Section to

the Golfers of America. Mr. Wm. G. McKnight, President, Baltusrol Golf
Club, Short Hills, New Jersey.

How the Green Section Can Be Helped by Clubs, Green Committee Chairmen
and Greenkeepers. Mr. Sherrill Sherman, Yahnundasis Golf Club, Utica,
New York.

Treating Compost to Destroy 'Veed Seeds. Mr. D. 1\1. Boude, Manager, Miami
Valley Golf Club, Dayton, Ohio.

January 6, 2 P. 1\1.
Physical Soil Conditions Affecting Turf. Mr. O. J. Noel', Madison, Wisconsin.
Feeding Versus Seeding Turf. Mr. Norman L. Mattice, Manager, Pine Valley

Golf Club, Clementon, New Jersey.
First Aid to the Beginner. Mr. A. G. Chapman, Chairman, Green Committee,

Audubon Country Club, Louisville, Kentucky.
The Proposed Greenkeepers' Convention in 1928. Mr. H. K. Read, Chairman,

Service Bureau, Philadelphia Green Section, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.
"Bobbie" Jones-Motion Picture.

January 7, 10 A. 1\1.
Recent Turf Disease Studies. Dr. John Monteith, Jr., United States Depart-

ment of Agriculture.
Conditions 'Vhich Influence the Growth of Turf. Mr. C. A. Tregillus, Simcoe,

Ontario.
Further Experiments in Grub, 'Vorm, and 'Veed Control With Some Comments

on the Trend in Greenkeeping. Mr. B. R. Leach, United States Department
of Agriculture.

Fertilizer Experiments on Turf Grasses at New Brunswick, N. J. Dr. Howard
B. Sprague, New Jersey Agricultural Experiment Station, New Brunswick,
New Jersey.


